
FEBRUARY BOARD REPORT-MADRONA 

 
1.  Our Site Council met with the BLUE SLIDE PROJECT; we are beginning 

discussions around the possibility of a covered playground. 

2.  We have set up computer stations in both Kindergarten classrooms; the 
students are learning keyboarding skills and are enjoying the technological 

experience. 

3.  We have updated our school website to include Madrona’s colors and recent 
information. 

4.  NEW STUDENT SHIRTS HAVE ARRIVED...School spirit is everywhere! 

5.  20 students earned PERFECT ATTENDANCE this last quarter, a big increase 
from last year at this time. 

6. We have been busy creating space at Madrona; as a result, we now have two 
conference rooms to serve students and families. 

7. Within the next month, we will kick off our LEGO program…this is an 
enrichment opportunity that will be available to intermediate students before 

school. 

8. All of our teachers NOW have CHROMEBOOKS…now we are raising money for a 
classroom set of Chromebooks. 

9.  We had over 100 students complete a Science Fair Board. 

10. We are beginning steps towards making the exterior of our school with our 
school colors…GO HORNETS! 

 


